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On Wednesday, April 12™ Teulon Elementary will be recognizing the International Day of Pink for Bully
Awareness. On this day, students and staff will be wearing pink shirts to show that they are taking a
stand against bullying by spreading kindness. The school will have some additional events planned

throughout the week to allow students to express their individuality and uniqueness in a safe and fun
way! Here's what we have planned:

Tuesday, April 11™ - Unique Youl - Students are encouraged to dress in their unique style (formal
wear, fancy wear, comfy clothes, pyjamas or mix and match, maybe a suit jacket and pyjama bottoms).
Complete their outfit with a unique hairstyle (spray it, pigtails, up high or even bedhead). Be creative or
come as you are, but most importantly have fun and don't be afraid to express who you are!

Today, we are giving back to our community by collecting non-perishable food or hygiene items
(toothpaste, toothbrush, shampoo, etc) for the local food bank. A box will be located at the front of the
school.

Wednesday, April 12™ - Day of Pink - Wear pink to support the Red Cross's Day of Pink. The class
with the most pink will win a prize! Today we come to school ready to do kind acts! No act of kindness,
no matter how small, is ever wasted! Please have a discussion with your child about their chance to be a
little more helpful, friendly or kind at school today.

Tuesday, April 13™ - Career Day - How are you going to make the world a better place? Today is the
day you show the world what you want to be when you grow up! Today we spread kindness to our local
pet rescue! Please consider bringing a donation, a food item, toy, old towels or blankets for those pets in
need.

Friday, April 14™ - Pajama Day - Today we're going to be kind to ourselves and come dressed in our
comfy PJs. It's important to think about our wellness and the things that make us happy and healthy, so
we can help others. In the spirit of Pajama day, we encourage students to bring their favourite book or
game to share with someone.

Thanks sincerely,
Stacie Tait - Guidance Counsellor



